
 
Wheatland Elementary Parent Teacher Organization, Inc. 

PTO General Meeting Minutes 
March 26, 2024 

Allison Roth, PTO President, called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. at the Wheatland 
Elementary School library. Present were Elton Armbrister, Jordan Boone, Kelli Emrick, 
Ashlynn Hanna,, Samantha Jacob, Allison Marshall, Marynell Popst, Cassie Price, Sarah 
Smith,  Allison Roth, Kaycee Williams and Brittany Youngers. 

Welcome: Allison Roth 
Ms. Roth welcomed the group and asked for motion to approve minutes from the 
January  23, 2024 meeting.  Motion was made and seconded.   The motion was 
approved without objection. 

Treasurer’s Report: Kaycee Williams 
Ms. Williams presented the Treasurer’s Report. Attached.  
Key Points:  
	 Deposits: Spirit Wear, Dillons Quarterly and Script. 
	 Paid for annual tax preparation, remaining allocations except for library shelves  

Principal’s Report: Elton Armbrister: 

Mr. Armbrister thanked parents for volunteering and donations to make Family Fun 
Night possible. 

Mr. Armbrister announced some staffing changes for next year.  Mrs. Pankratz will be 
taking the full-time position at Martin, and we will have a new part-time teacher.   

Mr. Armbrister discussed Open Enrollment in our district beginning with the 2024/25 
school year. The district is currently working on policies for open enrollment. There is 
an FAQ section on the School Board Website for more information.   

Mr. Armbrister stated that the Gaga Ball pit improvements should be installed this 
summer/early fall at the latest. 

https://www.usd385.org/parent-resources/open-boundaries-policy-information
https://www.usd385.org/parent-resources/open-boundaries-policy-information


Coordinator Reports:  

• Social Nights 
• Aviate was a HUGE success— we don’t have final numbers, but the event was 

very well attended. 
• Upcoming: Dave&Busters May 13th 5-8pm 

• Restaurant Night 
• This coordinator role will be open for the 2024-25 School Year.  Please contact 

Allison if you are interested in volunteering. 
• Upcoming:  

• Small Cakes April  
• Chik-Fil-A APRIL 23, 2024 

• Box Tops/Dillons Dollars – Haydee Miller  
• Reminder to keep scanning your receipts. 

• RaiseRight Gift Cards (formerly Scrip) - Laurel Russell 
• Opening for teacher Appreciation Week. 

• Holiday Hugs - Kristi Purser 
• Link available in the Weekly Warrior.   

• Family Fun Night – Samantha Jacob & Kelli Emrick  
• Family Fun night is April 5, 2024.  
• Concessions will have IceCream/custard with toppings and water for sale.   
• We still need adult volunteers to help with cleanup  
• Basket Wrapping  was a success and all baskets are on display. 
• Each student will get 10 free raffle tickets.  Teachers will be passing them out early 

next week (April 1-3) and students will have a chance to put them in the baskets 
during school hours. 

• Preordered tickets will be sent home April 4th or will be available to pick up at 
FFN 

• Weekly Warrior – Jordan Boone 
• If you would like to receive the Weekly Warrior update e-mail each week, please 

email us at ptoweeklywarrior@gmail.com. 
• Weekly Warrior is emailed each Wednesday. If you would like something included 

in the Weekly Warrior email ptoweeklywarrior@gmail.com by Monday evening.   

mailto:ptowheatland@gmail.com?subject=Weekly%20Warrior%20Update
mailto:ptoweeklywarrior@gmail.com


• Staff Appreciation Week– Whitney Beard & Megan Perry  
• Staff Appreciation week will be May 6-10— BASEBALL THEME 

• Spirit Wear – Angie Muether 
• Spirit Shop will be open April 3-16 
• Items will be completed in time for teacher appreciation.   

• Yearbook Sales 
• Over 200 yearbooks were ordered and layout is getting finished.   

New Business 

Next PTO meeting will beApril 23 - General Meeting/Officer Elections, 7:00pm 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

/s Cassie Price 

Cassie Price, Secretary 
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